
We have been learning 
about….

25th September 2023



This week we have been busy with boxes!



We made a plan…



…to show what we wanted to make…



…and then got making!



Can you guess what we turned our boxes into?



Can you guess what we turned our boxes into?



We’ve been thinking about 
who our ”Big friends” might 
be!



Who was 
your “Big 
friend?”



It was someone’s 
birthday this week too!



We started 
to think 
about how 
the boys in  
“Sudden Hill”  
might be 
feeling.



We went on 
a circle hunt!



We went on 
a circle hunt!



We 
made 
homes 
for our 
soft toy 
friends



We’ve been exploring how we can use water 
to push the boats down the drainpipes.



Slime in 
the water 
tray was 

lots of fun!



What else have you been up to?







Don’t forget the toy sale in the 
playground after school!


